
 

 

Question on Notice 

 
No. 941 

 
Asked on 22 August 2018 

  
MR A POWELL asked the Minister for Health and Minister for Ambulance Services 
(HON DR S MILES) –  
 
QUESTION 
 
With reference to the new ice rehabilitation facility in Rockhampton—  
 
Will the Minister advise how much funding was spent on this commitment in 2017-
18?  
 
ANSWER 
 
I am advised that as land purchase did not occur during the 2017-18 financial year, 
allocated funding has been rolled-forward to 2018-19.  
 
 
 


